
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC 

HEARING 
In accordance with section 23-59 of the General Statutes of 

Connecticut, providing for the care of public trees, notice is hereby 

given that an appeal has been made on the removal of this sugar maple 

at the Southern intersection of Chaplin st. and state route 198.  

The hearing will take place Thursday, March 5th, 2020 at 4:00 pm 

at the Chaplin Town Hall. 495 Phoenixville rd. Chaplin CT. 

The Tree Warden will accept written statements to be read aloud 

in lieu of attendance. Such statements can be emailed to him at 

dpw@chaplinct.org or delivered to Town Hall before 3:00 pm, Thursday 

March 5th.  

David Stone, Chaplin Tree Warden 

CT Licensed Arborist S-4582 

860-455-0030 
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